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2017 Wisconsin Act 55 

[2017 Senate Bill 90] 

 

Removal and Replacement of a 
Vehicle or a Vehicle Part 
Identification Number 

 
Wisconsin law generally prohibits a person from removing, altering, obliterating, or 

intentionally making it impossible to read a vehicle identification number. 2017 Wisconsin Act 
55 adds an exception to this prohibition for a person who repairs a vehicle or vehicle part to 
remove and replace a decal that contains a vehicle identification number if the removal and 
replacement is reasonably necessary for the repair. 

Effective date:  August 4, 2017 

Prepared by: Brandon Senger, Legal Intern, and Michael Queensland, 
Senior Staff Attorney 

August 18, 2017 
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